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David Sprowl 

Michael Ledone 

Chairman Michael 

Reynolds 

Hopedale Park Commission 
October 20, 2022 
Meeting Minutes 

7:00 pm Remote Meeting via Zoom 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Michael Reynolds at 7:05pm.  
 

 

Attendance 

Park Commission:  Michael Reynolds, Micheal Ledone & David Sprowl 

Clerk: Kristen Ledone 

Guest:   

 

Michael Ledone made a motion to approve the Sept 14, 2022 minutes, seconded by David Sprowl.  All were 

in favor. 
 

Announcements, correspondences and requests 

• Sacred Heart requested signage for their Christmas Fair.  David Sprowl made a motion to approve 

the request and Michael Ledone seconded.  All were in favor. 

• Updated Capital Improvements list.  Mike Reynolds sent a revised list to Diana Schindler including 

a “need to get done” list.  The board can update the list as needed. 

• The board appointed Mike Reynolds to the Community Preservation Act Committee.   

• Hopedale Downtown Winter Stroll request.  The board had no concerns, as this is a yearly event. 

David Sprowl made a motion to accept the request, Mike Ledone seconded, all were in favor. 

 

Public Comment - Short Items (non-discussion) 

None 
 

Review previous action items 

• Continued discussion regarding Lot A use and improvements.  Mike Reynolds pulled the study – the 

only mention of this location is that it was not a feasible location for turf because of how much it 

would cost to have the land developed.  Mike Ledone followed up with Diana Schindler in regard to 

having a conversation with the company performing the feasibility study at Town Park – no updates 

from her. 

 

New Business  
 

Bills and Invoices 

• National Grid and Emerald Irrigation were paid.  All bills current. 

 
 

Public Comment - lengthy items 
 

Report of board members 
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David Sprowl made a motion to adjourn. Mike Ledone seconded.  All in favor. 
 


